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SELMA, N.C. — Located along the I-95 Corridor at exit 97 in Selma, the long-running American
Music Jubilee has been a Johnston County tradition for many years. Recently rebranded as Live @
The Rudy audiences can enjoy four seasonal shows of music through out the year: Easter Jubilee in
March and April, Summer Jubilee in May, June, and July, Classic Country Jubilee in August,
September, and October, and the much-anticipated Christmas Jubilee in November and December.

Same location, same amazing American Music Jubilee cast, and the same quality production, Live @
The Rudy is gearing-up for a spectacular holiday season! An evening of southern hospitality, great
American music, and side-splitting comedy, the Christmas Jubilee will delight audiences of every
age; add a couple of surprise guests, like Santa and his friends, and this show is guaranteed to get
audiences in the Christmas spirit! The 2018 Christmas season starts November 8th and will run
through December 29th.

In addition, Southeast Tourism Society has named Live @ The Rudy Christmas Jubilee one of the STS
Top 20 Events in the Southeast for December 2018. The STS Top 20 Festival and Event Awards have
highlighted programs around the Southeast since 1985. Travel industry experts select 20 events per
month, and STS publicizes them throughout the United States.

“The Southeast is home to unique and memorable events throughout the year. In spotlighting the
Top 20 festivals and events each month, STS is not only giving these events the recognition they
deserve but we’re also creating a quick reference guide to some of the best festivals in the
Southeast,” said Bill Hardman, president and CEO of the Southeast Tourism Society.  “These events
are important to the economic vitality of our communities and this is a way for us to acknowledge
the time and resources organizers have tirelessly spent to create memories for their attendees.”

The Live @ The Rudy Christmas Jubilee show begins at 12:45pm most days with select dates offering
a 6:45pm showtime. Book in advance to reserve a seat. Admission charges vary with special pricing
available for children, balcony seating, and groups of 20 or more. Groups should call ahead.

For more information, call 1-877-843-7839 or (919) 202-9927. Also, visit the website to purchase
tickets directly at www.rudytheatre.com. For more information about Selma, visit
www.johnstoncountync.org/Selma.
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